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Travelbugs Workshop 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 25th March 2020 all of Kindergarten classes will be attending a hands-on 
workshop at school presented by ‘Travelbugs Mobile Minibeasts’ They will be given 
opportunities to engage in a range of activities and build their knowledge on the wonders 
of bugs.  
 
This workshop supports the content we are learning about in Science and is specifically 
related to our Science Living Things unit, ‘A Bug’s Life’.   
 
The cost of this workshop ($12) is included in the Term One invoice. If you have any 
questions regarding payment please see the administrative staff in the school office. 
 
This workshop has the approval of the school principal. 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Schafer 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

Please detach and return to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 11th March 2020. 
 

Travelbugs Workshop 

 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ in class ______________  
to participate in the workshop presented by ‘Travelbugs Mobile Minibeasts’ on 
Wednesday 25th March 2020. 
 
Parent/Carer signature: ________________________Date:______________________ 


